
Enrolment Day: We will be taking enrolments on
Saturday 28th January  from 1pm-3pm.

Term 1 starts: Tuesday 7th February 2023 which will
also be our Open Day!

Please ensure that children are dropped and picked
up on time. The earliest drop off time is 5:20pm.

Students MUST bring their water bottles to school. 

Please ensure that you are logged in on Class Dojo to
see all our school's activities and opportunities for
your child to join upcoming events! 

 

All NEW parents are welcome to set up their Class Dojo
access during the first week of school.  

School Newsletter
WELCOME!
Assalamu Alaikum respected parents! 
We are delighted to have our
Madrassah open and operating . Our
students have enjoyed our short time
of operation during 2022 and have
accomplished so much in a very short
span of time Alhamdulillah!

First week of Madrassah will start
from Tuesday 7th February 2023 In
Sha Allah!
 NOTICES

We are delighted to announce that we are raising 
the age group of our senior girls class from 14 years to 16 years! 



SCHOOL LEADERS!

OUR MASJID GARDEN!

We started putting our team
together to take care of our Masjid
garden. Students will be learning
lots about the creation of Allah and
how we must take care of our
environment as Muslims! 

Our school leaders have been working very hard to help our younger
students with their learning. Working as a team has been our focus and

allowing our school leaders to experience the responsibility of teaching has
been refreshing!

DAWAH LEARNING

Our students have enjoyed the Dawah learning session hosted by
Eduquest. There was plenty of focus on the characteristics of a Muslim and

lessons derived from Islamic stories.  



GIRLS CAMP!

 A MESSAGE FROM OUR PRINCIPAL
 All praise and thanks be to Allah. 
I would like to thank all our parents for their
support  and welcome you to a new year at WISE! 

We have lots of exciting things planned for 2023
and can't wait to start our new journey together! 

Our girls enjoyed the opportunity to work with other students from
Auckland on the Muslimah Leadership Camp organised by Eduquest.
There were lots of activities along with Islamic learning on how to be

Muslim leaders in New Zealand. 

FOCUSING ON QURAN!

Our students have been working hard on reading Quran and focusing on
their Tilawah. They have been doing lots of  activities and learning life

lessons from the Quran.  

For inquiries, email: 
principal@waikatomuslims.org.nz 



ANNUAL ASSEMBLY 

We finished off last year with our end of year assembly. Jazakom Allahu
Khair to all our respected parents who came and joined our school as we

celebrated our student's achievements.  

‏جزاكم الله خير 
‏و السلام عليكم ورحمة الله وبركاته


